
CELINA CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
THURSDAY, JUNE 22, 2006 

 
 
  The Celina City Board of Education met in special session on June 22, 2006 at 7:15 p.m. at 900 

Fleck Avenue.  Mr. Fetters, Mr. Gilmore, Mrs. Hoyng, and Mrs. Piper answered the roll call.   
  Mr. Rable was absent.  The purpose for the special session was to act on the results of a public 

auction for the Tri Star House project property held just prior to this meeting. 
 
  The public auction of the property garnered no bids.  The Board discussed the next step for the 

disposition of the property which is a private sale.  The Board in conjunction with the School 
Administration agreed to set the asking price for the property at $219,900. 

 
  With no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 
 
 
  ______________________________  ___________________________________ 
  Board President  Treasurer 
 


